
 

 

ALERT: Suffolk County Water Authority Declares Stage 1 
Water Emergency 

 

Due to the prolonged hot and dry weather, the Suffolk County Water 

Authority is declaring a Stage 1 Water Emergency Alert in the Towns 

of Southampton, Southold, East Hampton, and Shelter Island to 

ensure that there is sufficient water for firefighting and other 

emergency purposes. 

Residents Must: 

 Stop all irrigation between the hours of 12 AM and 7 AM 

 

 Refrain from all non-essential water usage 

 
 Reduce shower times and embrace other water-saving 

measures indoors 


